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There are information 

sheets on the front table 

for South Jeff’s fall PreK 

and Kindergarten.  Please 

help yourself to them.  I 

am accepting applications 

for the fall classes at TBC.  

If you are interested, 

please let me know.   

Last week we planted 

sunflower seeds.  The 

children put potting soil in 

a cup, planted their seeds, 

added water and covered 

the cup with plastic wrap 

and a rubber band.  The 

cups are setting on our 

window sill. 

Book orders were in 

lockers last week.  Orders 

are due by 30th.   

Isabella took Ted E. Bear 

home last week.  Ted got 

to spend time with all her 

Barbie dolls.  She brought 

pictures of Ted in her big 

Barbie doll house. He was 

in the upstairs room of her 

house.  She said he did 

push her out of bed, too.  

Ted has his last visit with 

this class next week.   The 

last name to be drawn is 

Beau’s. 

This week we are 

celebrating EASTER!  

Everyone will dye eggs, 

color eggs, have a big egg 

hunt, and make bunny 

crafts. 

TUESDAY the Bears will 

begin by tracing eggs.  

Their letter is “V” and our 

number is “9”.  Our 

number story is “Nine 

Little Kittens”. 

THURSDAY the Bears will 

begin with an Easter paper 

to solve.  We will paint 

eggs and make a bunny 

rabbit frame to bring 

home.  We will play “who 

has taken my bunny?” 

game.  Everyone will have 

a special Easter snack. 

APRIL 22 there is NO 

SCHOOL this week due to 

SPRING BREAK in the local 

schools. 

Classes resume on April 

29th and our theme is 

DINOSAURS!  We will have 

a dig in dirt for a Dinosaur 

Egg.  Usually there is a 

baby Dinosaur in the eggs.  

We will have to see who 

digs up which dyno baby. 

April 29th SHOW AND TELL 

for April. 

May is always a busy time 

for the bears.  I am trying 

to arrange a trip to Old 

McDonald’s farm for our 

class.  Each child will need 

an adult to drive them and 

be with them at the farm.  

I will have more 

information as soon as I 

can. 

MAY 6 our theme is 

DINOSAURS-they are so 

big we need to have two 

weeks!  Our Special Event 

will be eating Dinosaur 

Bread for our snack. 

May 13 our theme will be 

MUSIC and our Special 

Event will be learning to 

play our Rhythm 

Instruments! 

May 20 our theme will be 

PRINCESSES AND 

SUPERHEROES!  The 

students may wear a 

costume. 


